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Bulletin Announcements for May 8, 2016 

 
Witmer Heights Church Life Activities Calendar 
May  11 – Worship Team – 7:00 pm  
May  15 – Combined S.S. class for question/answer time with Jason Kuniholm, Mellinger District Overseer.  
May  15 – WH Fellowship meal.  Bring hot and cold dishes of food to share. 
May  17 – First Deaf, Inc. Board  meeting – 6:30 pm. 
May  19 – Elder Board – 6:30 pm.  
May  22 – Sunday 10:30 am “Church in the Park” followed by picnic and games 
 

Sunday, May 8    Sunday, May 15 
Message Randy Keener    Randy Keener 
Greeters John H. and Kathryn Landis  Jim and Phyllis Oswald 
 
~You are strongly encouraged to attend the second combined Sunday school class next Sunday, May 15, when we will 
meet with Bishop Jason Kuniholm for a question and answer time on the affiliation discernment. He will preach as well.  
 
~To the saints at Witmer Heights:  Facing and going through surgery was much easier for me with your loving support.  
Many, many thanks for caring.  Sunday evening before my surgery my spirit became quiet and stayed that way through 
surgery and beyond.  I don't know what all is ahead for me but I am grateful the immobilizing pain of the last months is 
mostly gone.  The area is still healing but wearing the brace is a good support.  Paul's been a wonderful caregiver.  Couldn't 
ask for better.  I surely love the man!  
 
Thanks for all the cards with your caring notes, the visits, the beautiful flowers, the dishes of ice cream - they all brought 
added joy to my days.  Witmer Heights and its pastor know how to love and care well for the person whose journey faces 
challenges.        Thank you, my friends.   Mary Zehr.   
 

Note to Witmer Heights and First Deaf: 
The fellowship hall renovations are thanks, in part, to the Minerva Nissley memorial funds, given to extend hospitality at 
First Deaf and Witmer Heights churches. Thanks to the Property Committee for their efforts in making this happen. 
 
~Church Directory Update: 

        Nathan Ayers address change:  1708 Columbia Ave. #N, Lancaster, PA 17603.  Phone # stays the same. 
 
~FINAL NOTICE:  Becky Nolt will no longer be accepting empty pill bottles for recycling since the place she took them is 
no longer doing that service.  If you want an address she found on the internet where they do take pill bottles as a missions 
project, see Becky for that information.  
 
~Friendship Community Chicken BBQ, Fest and Auction, scheduled for May 13.  Drive-Thru or Eat-In.   

Chicken BBQ Meals include: 
Yost 1/2 chicken, applesauce, chips, pudding, a roll and a drink for $10! 

1/2 Chicken Only: $8 
 

~Superintendent of School Sought: Lancaster Mennonite School is seeking an energetic and dynamic leader for the 
Superintendent position. Founded in 1942, Lancaster Mennonite School is a comprehensive preschool-12 school system 
rooted in the Anabaptist Mennonite tradition. The school system currently enrolls about 1,500 students on five campuses in 
Central Pennsylvania. The ideal candidate will: demonstrate clear commitment to Anabaptist faith and practice; show 
excellence in leadership; be oriented to effective listening, communication and collaboration; foster healthy diversity in 
community; show evidence of personal and emotional maturity; and act as a bridge builder. The Superintendent is expected 
to assume office sometime in 2016. Persons of underrepresented racial/ethnic groups are encouraged to apply. To view 
application process, position profile and job description, visit www.lancastermennonite.org/superintendent. 


